
 

 

12th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

‘Wizard of Oz’ Pantomime (Reception & Year 1) 

 

To celebrate the end of the autumn term we have invited ‘Panto in a Day’ to come to school to perform 

The Wizard of Oz for the children in Reception and Year 1. This will be an amazing opportunity for the 

children and a lovely treat to end the year on. The pantomime will take place at school on Wednesday 

4th December at 2:00pm.  

 

A minimum contribution of £3.00 to help cover the costs of the pantomime would be appreciated. If we 

do not receive sufficient funds, the show may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay 

online via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a 

barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the cost being funded by school, however you will still need to give 

consent on Parent Pay. 

 

We are certain this is going to be a truly memorable experience for our children!  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Laura Tracanna, Sophie Roberts, Natalie Turton, Hayley Craven, Chelsey Daly, Leanne Eldridge and Sian 

Rice 

Reception and Year 1 Teachers 

 


